

Fillmore Elementary School | Title 1 School isual Arts Newsletter October 2024

Hello again! I am Mrs. Jackson, the visual arts teacher here at Fillmore Elementary! Our newsletters are a great way to see what students accomplished the previous months. I will be releasing one each month.

























Kindergarten

We learned how to draw Chip R. Munk, our school mascot! Mrs. Jackson showed us how to use shapes we already knew how to draw to create our versions of Chip.



Gavin



Kapri



Steven



Kira



Everly



Crosby



Elizabeth

First Grade

We learned about making gradients with our paints. We started with yellow and made the colors change and get darker as it went toward the corners. Then using black markers we added haunted houses and spooky characters.







Dreyden

Jacob

Elisa







Asher

Payton

Alex





Daizy

Evelynn



Second Grade

During October we learned about Van Gogh and made Halloween parody art based on Starry Night. We drew pumpkins and ghosts, then used crayons to create our choppy brush strokes and then filled in the rest of the space with watercolor paint.







Halle



Lian



Olivia



Audrey



Ruby



Lily



Ember



@~\$~@~\$~@~\$~@~\$~@~\$~@~\$~

Third Grade

We learned about the history of mummies and how they became part of the Halloween monster group. We then used sharpies and crayons to draw and color our mummy faces. We also could add extra details like beetles or slime.









Jerzee



Fourth Grade

Being inspired by Keith Haring's fun dance art, we created dancing skeletons! First we used pencils to draw the dancing pose for each skeleton. Then we traced around them with markers creating a repeating pattern.

